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COTTAGE HOUSING COMMUNITY DIALOGUE 

 
 
As required by RCW 42.30, the Open Public Meetings Act, you are hereby notified of 
a Special Meeting of the Shoreline City Council.  
 
When:   Tuesday, November 29, 2005  

7:00 p.m. 
 

Where:  Shoreline Fire Department Headquarters 
17525 Aurora Ave. N  Shoreline, Washington 

 
All Shoreline citizens, developers, and other interested parties are invited to take 
part in a community dialogue on the subject of Cottage Housing in Shoreline.  This 
event will be hosted by the Shoreline City Council. 
   
The major purpose of the Community Dialogue is to provide an opportunity for 
citizens to engage in a dialogue with both the City Council and the Planning 
Commission on this matter.  Rather than give testimony in a formal hearing format, 
citizens will instead be invited to sit at the table for an informal exchange of ideas, 
questions, and suggestions between and among the members of the community 
and the Council.   
 
Initially, there will be a brief staff overview of the history of the cottage housing 
issue in Shoreline as well as a summary by the Planning Commission of its 
recommendations on how the City should proceed. 
 
There will be no action taken by the Commission or Council at this event.  The City 
Council will conduct a public hearing on the subject of the cottage housing 
ordinance at its meeting of January 23, 2006, in anticipation of taking formal 
action on the cottage housing ordinance during early February, 2006. 
 
For a copy of the Planning Commission’s recommended amendments to the City’s 
Cottage Housing Ordinance, or for more information about the Community 
Dialogue, please pick up a copy at the Planning and Development Services 
Department in the City Hall Annex or contact Paul Cohen at 546 6815. 
 
Dated this 16th day of November, 2005. 
 

 
Scott Passey, CMC 
City Clerk 
 


